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From: Tim Billingham <tim.billingham@breedongroup.com> 
To: david ward <davideward44@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Rob Wood <rob.wood@breedongroup.com>; Chris Burgess 
<chris.burgess@breedongroup.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at 11:16:38 AM GMT 
Subject: RE: West Deeping Quarry 
 

Dear Cllr Ward, 

Thank you for your email. 

As outlined at the last liaison meeting, Breedon are continuing to operate in the West 
Deeping area and we are currently considering options for further quarrying in the locality. 
We intend to expand on this during the upcoming presentation evening on the 27th February 
2023 and hope that you will be able to attend. 

 Our presentation will cover:- 

 Current operations 

 Current planning applications 

 Proposed planning application for MS29/SG17 and anticipated timescales for 
submission 

 The future possible quarrying of Manor Farm South SG11 

There will be the opportunity for residents to ask questions following the presentation and we 
hope that as many residents as possible will be able to attend. We will provide a copy of the 
presentation following the event on the 27th February. 

If you wish to discuss anything further prior to the meeting I am happy to make my Land & 
Minerals Manager (Chris Burgess) available for a discussion 

Kind Regards  

Tim Billingham 

Wales & South – Managing Director 

tim.billingham@breedongroup.com 

Tel: 01332 694010 

Mob: 07919 221462 

Pinnacle House, Main Street, Breedon on the Hill, Derby. DE73 8AP 

www.breedongroup.com 
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